


Minutes of the Argyle Free Library Board of Trustees 

July 15, 2015 
The meeting was called to order at 7:07 PM by President Remus Preda. 

Members present: Julie Gann, Martha Johnson, Carol Kuhr, Remus Preda, Amy Stott and Robert 
Webster. Catrina Scott-Becker was also attending. 

Minutes of the May 21 meeting were approved. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented by Bob Webster (see attached). Bob reported that he has 
purchased a $25,000 CD to replace a $15,000 CD coming due. He will renew another $25,000 
CD in October, for 5 years, with a higher interest rate over 1%. Our July 4 book sale netted $581. 

 New Business 

• Board of Trustees Treasurer: Due to Bob’s travel schedule, it is necessary to appoint an 
Interim Treasurer through May 2016. A motion was made and approved to appoint 
Catrina Scott-Becker to the Board of Trustees. A motion was made and approved to 
appoint Catrina Scott-Becker Interim Treasurer through May 2016. A motion was made 
and approved to accept Robert Webster’s resignation from the Board, effective August 15. 
Bob requests to be reinstated upon his return in May 2016. Bob will write the October 
fund raising letter. A motion was made and approved to purchase Quicken, for installation 
on Catrina’s computer, if necessary.  

• Book Sale: There was a discussion of the book sale and it’s success, noting that $160 of 
the profit came from the sale of popcorn and lemonade. Instead of having a book sale, 
there may be other ways to participate in the town’s July Fourth celebrations. We will 
reconsider our plans for next year at a later date. 

• Book Culling: The removal of our dusty books is proceeding slowly. Bob will speak to 
Sue McWhorter about scheduling RSVP volunteers to pull books from the shelves. We 
will consider selling the books at a special book sale in October. 

!
Old Business 

• June Meeting with Sara Dallas and Laurie Buckley: There was a discussion of last 
month’s meeting with SALS Sara Dallas and Laurie Buckley. Informational material is 
circulating among Board members. Amy Stott is interested in visiting other libraries 
recommended by Sara. We need to start planning to upgrade our bathroom to meet 
disability codes. 

!
Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 18, 2015. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:58 PM.   



        

Respectfully submitted,  

Carol Kuhr, Secretary








